City Attorney's Communication #2017-693
May 25, 2017

TO: Jae Eun Kim, Planner
FROM: Carrie L. Sarver, City Attorney

RE: Rezoning Ordinance — Southwest Corner of NW 6" Avenue and NW 15" Street

As requested in your memorandum dated May 11, 2017, Department of Development Services
Memorandum No. 17-194, the following form of Ordinance, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been prepared and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH,
FLORIDA, REZONING PROPERTY LOCATED AT THE
SOUTHWEST CORNER OF 15™ STREET AND NW 6™
AVENUE FROM RM-12 (MULTIPLE-FAMILY RESIDENCE)
TO RPUD (RESIDENTIAL PLANNED UNIT
DEVELOPMENT); PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY;
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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CARRIE L. SARVER
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